
Statement on Succession Issues in Brussels

Further exploratory discussions on Succession Issues took place at the Office of the High Representative in
Brussels on October 14 and 15. Delegations from all five states participated. The discussions were constructive,
and will be resumed in three or four weeks time. Precise dates remain to be fixed.

https://www.ohr.int/statement-on-succession-issues-in-brussels/

